
Open Gates

Dear Parents, 

Well, this Spring term may have been one of the shortest ever -
just 49 days, but we have certainly packed a lot in!

The children have worked extremely hard and it is always a
pleasure to walk the school and see them immersed in their
learning and making the most of all the school has to offer.

Our staff team really do go the extra mile to ensure that our
curriculum is ambitious and relevant and all lessons are
carefully prepared and resourced with clear outcomes. Our
after-school enrichment clubs have been very well attended
and the feedback from children is that they love them and
want more! 
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   Our Spring 2 School Values are

  Self-Respect (KS1 & 2) and Responsibility (KS2 only)

Self-respect: We believe in our own worth and take good care of ourselves.

 We will use our voices to speak up for ourselves.

Responsibility: We know it is important to be reliable and trustworthy, so people know they can count on us. We

make thoughtful decisions and take ownership of our actions and words.

It has been wonderful to welcome so many parents into school for a variety of shared activities
this term - the Y5 Assembly, Phonics workshop, Easter Craft days, the PTA Easter Bingo and our
Mothers’ Day celebrations to mention a few. 



I am delighted that the vast majority of parents were able to meet with their child’s class teacher
to discuss their learning, well-being and progress at our parent consultation evenings. I know the
teachers value these meetings immensely. Together we are stronger!  

Thank you to everyone who has completed our annual parents’ questionnaire. Your views are very
important to us. We are constantly striving to improve the school and knowing what you
understand about our work and the impact you see through your children helps us gauge our
effectiveness and inform future plans. The questionnaires will be analysed shortly and we will let
you know the outcome. 

Year 5 have had a busy week…

Here they are at the Staffordshire Regiment Museum embedding all their learning in History this
term-about World War 2.

Some Year 5 pupils also took part in the Tamworth Schools Sports Partnership Cross Country
event at Rawlett School. Congratulations to them!

We now look forward to the Summer term, which 
begins for the children on Tuesday, 9th April. During 
the very first week, Year 4 will experience their first 
school residential visit - with three days at Whitemoor 
Lakes!

Please see more news, photos and information below and remember that you can follow us on X
@2gatesprimary. Class and school information will also be posted on ClassDojo and messages
will be sent via our text messaging service.

As always, if you have any concerns or questions, please remember that we are here for you; just
call the office on 01827 213855 or email officetgs@twogates.staffs.sch.uk

I wish you all a very happy Easter,

Mrs Llewelyn-Cook    



   CELEBRATIONSCELEBRATIONSCELEBRATIONS

TOPTOPTOP   
ATTENDANCEATTENDANCEATTENDANCE   

CLASSESCLASSESCLASSES

KS1
Doves
96.2% KS2

Kites
96.9%

04/03/2024

Robins - Archer
Doves - Andrada
Buzzards - Harper
Kingfishers -Lilly
Swans - Lily-Rose
Kites -  Lenaya
Kestrels -Annabel

BRILLIANT BEHAVIOUR
BREAKFAST

Robins - Grace
Doves - Alexis-May
Buzzards - Dotty
Kingfishers - Chloe
Swans -Freddie
Kites - Reece
Falcons - Leanne

STAR AWARDSTAR AWARDSTAR AWARD



   CELEBRATIONSCELEBRATIONSCELEBRATIONS

TOPTOPTOP   
ATTENDANCEATTENDANCEATTENDANCE   

CLASSESCLASSESCLASSES

KS1
Doves
96.3% KS2

Kites
96.7%

11/03/2024

Robins - Ben
Doves - Ella-Jo
Buzzards - Lucia
Kingfishers - Archie
Swans - Charlie
Kites - Presley
Falcons -  Jack
Kestrels - James

BRILLIANT BEHAVIOUR
BREAKFAST

Robins - George
Doves - Ava
Buzzards - Miller
Kingfishers - Bobby
Swans -Jayden
Kites - Rayyan
Falcons - Louisa
Kestrels - Eduard

STAR AWARDSTAR AWARDSTAR AWARD



Please see our exciting 3 week rolling menu for the 

Summer Term

Going forward all dinners must be pre-ordered at home 

by clicking on the following link:

https://tinyurl.com/2pzatt7z 

 to view a letter from ATLP in reference to this click:

https://tinyurl.com/vfdtrkkm 

Week commencing 08/04/2024, 29/04/2024,
20/05/2024, 17/06/2024, 08/07/2024

https://tinyurl.com/2pzatt7z
https://tinyurl.com/vfdtrkkm


Week commencing 22/04/2024, 13/05/2024,
03/06/2024, 10/06/2024, 01/07/2024

Week commencing 15/04/2024, 06/05/2024,
03/06/2024, 24/06/2024, 15/07/2024



Year 6 are starting their Science week by going back in time! 
They have used the ‘sketches’ app to create their own time

machine and then added it on to scratch.



This fantastic bundle of books was kindly donated by
Wandsworth Solicitors Tamworth working in partnership with

Celo's Book Nook. 



Thank you to
everyone who

attended our parent
reading session. It

was wonderful to see
you all there and I
know the children

really enjoyed
reading with you.





We had so much fun in Forest School
on Friday! We planted our own

potatoes and looked around the
forest for signs of Spring with the

magnifying glasses! 



Year 5 had a fantastic and informative time at
the Staffordshire Regiment Museum today,

consolidating their history topic of World War 2
(Power and Conflict).



Diary Dates

Monday 25th March - Friday 5th April 
Easter Holidays

Monday 8th April 
Teacher Training Day  

School not open to pupils

Wednesday 10th - Friday 12th April
Year 4 visit to Whitemoor Lakes

Thursday 2nd May
Local Elections - School Closed

Monday 6th May
May Bank Holiday - School Closed

Monday 13th May - Friday 17th May
Year 6 SATS week

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May
HALF TERM

Friday 21st June
Teacher Training Day 

School not open to pupils

Friday 5th July
Teacher Training Day 

School not open to pupils

Friday 19th July
Last Day of Term for Pupils














